
 
 
 

  
 

 

I am because WE are 

 

Chris Boulanger, Principal 
Amy Santos, Asst. Principal 
Kurt Wyne, Asst. Principal 

Phone: (727) 521.5350 

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year! 

WE are so proud of the growth made last school year, and we look 
forward to continuing to show how incredible our New Heights 
learning community is this year. Together, we can positively impact 
OUR scholars lives and create a brighter future for all. We appreciate 
the privilege to work with this special group of scholars each day 
and promise to do everything in our power to allow all our scholars to 
reach the level of success they deserve. 

New Heights Elementary lives by OUR “I am because WE are” 
mentality. This phrase helps to highlight that our individual actions 
have an impact on OUR entire community, and WE possess the 
power to impact each other in a positive way each and every day 
we are together.  

 

Important School Year Information: 
• Learning Time: 8:45a – 2:55p Daily 

o The front gate will open at 8:15a each morning. 
o Any scholar arriving after 8:45 needs to be checked in by 

an adult in our front office. 
o Breakfast and Lunch are provided free of charge for ALL 

New Heights scholars. 
• ALL families must connect to New Heights Class Dojo App 

(using code provided by teacher) to communicate and keep 
up to date 
 

 


